From: Soglin, Paul

Sent: Monday, April 23, 2012 11:59 AM ,

To: 'nanfey2@gmail.com'; 'erics@cows.org’; 'michael.heifetz@deancare.com’;
'hiwayman@chorus.net'; 'bacantrell@charter.net’; ‘avandrzejews@wisc.edu’; ‘tonyalhn@aol.com’;
ffinnemore@madison.k12.wi.us'; 'robbie@robbiewebber.org’; 'aaron.crandall@yahoo.com’;
'bobh@cs.wisc.edu’; ‘ron.prince@fammed.wisc.edu’; 'Susan De Vos'; 'ronsteinhofer@yahoo.com’;
'nguyenlanh@uwalumni.com'; ALL ALDERS

Cc: Murphy, Brad; Dryer, David; Monks, Anne

Subject: Johnson and Gorham Streets Consultant Report

I would like to express my strong support for Resolution 1D 25669, as originally introduced
without the proposed amendment that would postpone a decision and make the study of
Johnson and Gorham as two way streets part of the Transportation Master Plan. The recently-
completed study of the Johnson Street/Gorham Street corridor makes it clear that the best
solution for future operations of those streets is a one-way pair. The study — which cost
approximately $70,000 — considered numerous issues pertaining to the street design, including
substantial outreach to neighborhood residents, and it looked at a range of operational
alternatives.

Please carefully consider the study report. | urge your support of the resolution as originally
introduced.

Thank you,

Paul R. Soglin
Mayor

City of Madison
210 MLKJr. Blvd
Madison, W1 53703

Office: 608-266-4611

This is an electronic memo, and is not to institute a discussion of any of the matters in the
memo. Do not reply or reply to all.




